
Scan the QR Code below or use the link to schedule an appointment to register your child for 
kindergarten.  We will be registering every day from April 24– 28.  Then we will have limited 
appointments available each week.  You can also drop your child’s registration packet off in the front 
office (copies of required documents will be made) and the school counselor will review the packet and 
call you to let you know if it is complete or what items are needed.  The last day to register will be June 
2nd.  Registration will resume at the end of July when the counselors return to work. 

                                                    https://signup.com/go/qPHsUKP 
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